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FQHC Providers 
 
Please be advised that due to system changes that went into effect April 2015, claims for inpatient services 
that have typically paid to an FQHC outside the PPS rate will no longer pay directly to the FQHC. This issue is 
due to OHCA policy that states FQHC physician services are not covered in a hospital.  
 
To be reimbursed for physician services provided in a hospital, please complete a “Group” contract and 
utilize for billing of these services. The contract may be accessed and completed on the OKHCA website. 
 
Other services that were separately billable to the FQHC remain separately billable. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Aaron Morris in the Provider 
Reimbursement Unit by phone at (405) 522-7533 or by email at Aaron.Morris@okhca.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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